





06.03.2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

## Comic Relief - Friday 17th March 2023

This Red Nose Day we will be joining thousands of people up and down the country raising money for those who need it most. We have made things simple this year, so that on the day as many children as possible can take part and parents/carers do not need to go to any extra expense.

Children can come to school in non-uniform or wearing something red. Please remember that the usual rules apply for safety reasons - no high heels, jewelry or props, although children can wear red wigs, hair bands etc.

We understand that things are tough for so many people at the moment and that is why donations will be completely voluntary and there is no minimum or maximum donation. **Donations will be collected through Parentpay only.** These donations are sent directly to Comic Relief from the platform without the need for the school to process any payments.

Sadly, this year we are unable to sell red noses due to them being unsuitable for children under 7 years of age and we do not want to add More expense for parents.



 Not suitable for children under 7 years of age due to small parts – choking hazard.

Let's come together to support this wonderful cause!

Yours faithfully, Morpeth Road, Croftway & Malvin's Close Academies